
Conestoga Township Budget Meeting 

Minutes 

August 18th 2017 
 

CALL TO ORDER- The budget meeting was called to order at 8am. 

PRESENT- Supervisors, Craig Eshleman, John Berry, Secretary Naomi Little, Citizens; Terry Shepps, Kay Driver. 

 

 

Reviewed Proposed Budget for 2018. 

 

1- Budget was discussed and reviewed for General, Rec, and State Funds. 

2- Increased office salary from $32,000 to $35,000. 

3- Supervisors agreed to start a pool capital reserve fund with profits from the 

pool this year.  

4- Discussion about the lease or purchase of a dump truck in the future. 

5- Discussion on creating a separate line item to track 537 pumping fees for 

future records when resolution is passed. 

6- Updating fee schedule for subdivisions and lot add ons. 

7- Water testing to be done year round for the pool in summer months and the 

historical society during winter months. 

8- Updating Zoning Hearing Board fees. 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 11:35 am. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Naomi Little, Secretary/Treasurer 


